
The St. Vincent and the Grenadines Tourism Authority is encouraging all 
unregistered tourism service providers to register their services by September 29, 
2017 at its office on the 2nd Floor of the NIS Building.  
Taxi and Tour Operators are asked to note that inspections of vehicles for the 2018 
Tourism Approved  license will be conducted during the weeks of 
October 9th and 16th at the Car Park of the E.T. Joshua Airport. 
TTourism Approved licenses for Accommodation, Taxi Operators, Tour 
Operators, Tour Guides and Short-term Vehicle Rentals will be issued 
commencing October 23rd 2017. All service providers are 
reminded that licenses are renewable no later than the 1st of 
November, 2017.
For more information, please call 456-6222 or email 
svgta@discoversvg.com 


